
Page 1 ofl

Gtr for Judicial Accountability

From: FMulhauser@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2007 3:36 PM

To: CenterForJudicialAccountability@udgewatch.org; cja@udgewatch.org

Subject: Re: Amicus Curiae Support for Cert Petition

Dear Ms. Sassower--

Both Art Spitzer and I already responded in writing to your telephone messages. To repeat what we both said,
no part of the AGLU may submit an amicus brief at the cert. petition stage.

We have no other potential sources to suggest that might offer the amicus support you seek.

Fritz Mulhauser
Staff Attorney
American Civil Liberties Union
of the National Capital Area
1400 20th St. NW Suite 119
Washington, DC 20036-5920

202457-0800
202452-1868 (fax)
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